
William W. Magruder 

August 4,2004 

Ms. Elizabeth O'Donnell, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-06 1 5 

RE: PSC Case No. 381 

Please find enclosed the original and four (4) copies of our annual affidavit in response to the 
Commission's order dated September 25,2001 supporting the Commission's annual certification to 
the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) and the Universal Service Administration 
Company (USAC) that Duo County Telephone Cooperative is eligible to receive high-cost support in 
accordance with 47 USC § 254(3). 

Should you have any questions regarding our filing, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Chief Executive Officer 

WWM:spe 
Enclosures 








